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Dear North Penn Family,

The bus driver offering the first smile of the day. The teacher sparking an interest. The secretary greeting visitors warmly. The custodian
high-fiving students in the hall. The School Nutrition Services staff providing laughs in line. All staff members play an important part in the day of
each and every student, whether it's through inspiration or encouragement.

As the holidays approach, many of us reflect on those who have made a difference in our daily lives and that of our children. Many families wish
to show their appreciation by offering a small gift during the holidays. While our staff appreciates these genuine gestures of thanks, please
consider an alternative — a gift in the name of that special staff member to the NPSD Educational Foundation. The staff member will receive a
certificate indicating a donation was made on their behalf from you and/or your student (as indicated below).

The Foundation raises funds for innovative and creative educational programs to improve our students’ overall educational experience. By
recognizing your favorite staff member with a donation to the foundation in their name, you're providing additional opportunities to students
through classroom grants submitted by staff.

Already this year with funding through the Foundation and your generosity, students:
e visited with author Javier Avila who discussed his experiences and read his poetry from "The Trouble With My Name"

e experienced Latin American music with a performance and masterclass by The Dali Quartet
e went out of this world with visits to the newly updated, state-of-the-art, NPHS planetarium

Donate online by visiting www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or complete the form below. If you have any questions, please call
Christine Liberaski, Executive Director, NPSD Educational Foundation, at 215-853-1020.

| wish to recognize those who have made a difference in my child's life and, at the same time, support the Foundation!
NPSD Educational Foundation 2022-2023 Winter Staff Tribute
Visit www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute to donate online.

Suggested donation amount: $10 $25 $ Other (amount will not be made known to the recipient) E -
i

Staff member(s) name: Building: Fﬁ

How your name should appear when a certificate is presented to staff members (ex: The Smith Family, Susie Smith, etc.) E -

Gift-givers' Name: Email:

Gift-givers' Address: Phone #:

Give online at www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or mail your check donation payable to
"NPSD Educational Foundation" to P.O. Box 1084, Lansdale, PA 19446 by Friday, December 16, 2022.



